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The following document outlines the requirement and expectations of the club hosting home
games in the 2025 SAVL season.

DUTY

Volleyball South Australia will supply a Referee Supervisor to all venues where possible on any
weekend of the SAVL Competition.

Each home team or host club shall be responsible for providing the following personnel to assist
with the duty for each match:

A First and Second referee, 2 Scorers and 2 Linespeople.

All teams must have the minimum accredited referees as outlined in the table below

Minimum Referee Accreditation Number Required
League Level 2 2
Reserves Level 2 2
Division 1 Level 1 3
Division 2 Level 1 3
Division 3 Level 1 3

Where a match is allocated to a neutral venue, the team nominated on the VSA website will be
responsible for the duty of that match.

EQUIPMENT

Volleyball South Australia will supply all necessary equipment to support the delivery of
matchday requirements at the beginning of the 2025 season, should any items need replacing
it is the club’s responsibility.

Hosting clubs should prepare all the necessary equipment ready 1 hour prior to scheduled start
time, including net, antennae, referee stand, match ball, team benches, score bench, score
board and ample seating for spectators. Ensure court space and area surrounding the court is
clean and free from obstruction.

Hosting clubs will provide a committee appointed match delegate with first aid qualifications
(must make themselves known to the first referee). They should also provide medical support in
case of emergency, including:

e Qualified first aid aider and first aid kit
e |ce available for injuries and player recovery
e In the case of a suspected concussion the match delegate performs the role of the

Arena Coordinator under the VSA Concussion Policy with regard to a player being able
to return to the court during a match after a concussion event

e Any injury or incident must be reported via the VSA Incident Report Form, located on
the VSA website, and emailed to the SAVL Manager or given to the match referee to be
returned to the VSA Office.



